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 CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

 So much to share and celebrate! Our little school out did themselves by winning 12 ribbons in both 
 long jump and shot putt. A  huge  thank you to Ms. Cameron for coaching, to the parents for driving 
 and to the children who gave it everything they had!  We think their smiles say it all. 



 GARDEN SALE TO SUPPORT OUR GARDEN FRIDAY JUNE 7 

 🌸  With warmer days finally here, it's the perfect  time to give your garden 
 some sparkle! To help you do just that, the Garden Committee is offering 
 a variety of plants for $1-4 each on  FRIDAY JUNE 7.  KINDLY SUPPORT 
 BY STICKS AND STONES. 

 🌿 Your contribution will support the Eagle Harbour School garden, 
 helping it to shine as bright as possible. Thank you for your support. 
 Happy gardening! 

 WHOLE SCHOOL FIELD TRIP TO BOWEN ISLAND 

 Our  WHOLE SCHOOL field trip to Bowen Island on Thursday,  June 
 13th  is coming up soon!  There is a $5 fee for this trip to cover travel 
 expenses  payable through SchoolCash Online.  Please  CLICK HERE  to 
 make your $5 payment for this field trip and remember to send in your 
 permission form. 

 EHMS CALENDAR 

 June 13  Thursday  Bowen Island Field Trip - Whole School 

 June 17-19  M-W  Upper Elementary Camp Trip 

 June 26  Wednesday  Talent Show - 9:00 a.m. and Valedictions 1:00 p.m. 

 June 27  Thursday  Last Day of School - Slip and Slide  Dismissal 12:05 p.m. 

 June 27  Thursday  Learning Updates Posted to the Parent Portal 

 EHMS CALENDAR 2024/25 

https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h-adWHXyhmyhth0_YYtJB6eVV-qPrDxw/view?usp=sharing


 LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE BACK BY JUNE 11 

 Please help us by returning all of your library books. Help your children look 
 under beds, behind couches, in cars, old backpacks, your own book shelves, 
 wherever you read with your children or they read on their own. The first class 
 to return all their library books gets a  prize! 

 E  A  G  L  E  H  A  R  B  O  U  R  P  R  I  D  E  W  E  E  K 

 June is Pride month! 
 Throughout our classes, 
 teachers have a variety of 
 resources including stories 
 and art projects that have 
 been organized by our  EHMS 
 team  . Our focus is and 
 always has been about 
 helping all of our students 
 grow their acceptance for 
 others by building a 

 community where we all belong and feel safe to be ourselves. At our school, all of our voices matter 
 and Pride month offers a lovely opportunity to strengthen the kindness and diversity in our school 
 community. 

 To  celebrate  the  diversity  of  our  community  we  are  inviting  everyone  to  join  our  special  colour  days, 
 officially  launched  on  Tuesday,  June  4th,  with  Red  being  our  first  colour.  Everyone  is  invited  to 
 participate  by  wearing  the  rainbow  colour  of  the  day.  Each  colour  of  the  flag  represents  a  specific 
 quality.  Red  represents  life  ,  Orange  represents  healing  ,  Yellow  represents  sunlight  ,  Green 
 represents  nature  ,  Blue  represents  harmony  and  Purple  represents  spirit  .  These  are  all  great 
 qualities that make us all the best people we can be for ourselves and each other! 

 Red Day  Tues June 4 

 Orange  Day  Wed June 5 

 Yellow Day  Thurs  June 6 

 Green Day  Fri  June 7 

 Blue Day  Mon  June 10 

 Indigo and Violet Day  Tues  June 11 

 Ra  in  bo  w D  a  y  Ra  in  bo  w D  a  y  Ra  in  bo  w D  a  y  Wed  June 12 



 TALENT SHOW JUNE 26th 

 Mark your calendars everyone.  June 26th will be a big day here 
 at Eagle Harbour.  Please encourage your child to consider 
 showcasing their talent for all of us to enjoy - dancing, singing, 
 magic, skip rope, piano … .  Whatever they feel accomplished at, 
 we want to see it! 

 Guidelines: 
 Students can participate in a  maximum  of ONE solo act and 
 ONE group act. If it  can  be performed  live, it must be  . All 

 performance tracks (music) and video performances must be submitted to Ms. Hardern digitally or 
 on a flash drive by Friday  June 21st.  Any musical  track that requires Ms. Hardern’s help with editing 
 must be  submitted by June 14th  . Ms. Hardern  ehardern@wvschools.ca  and Ms. Tobin 
 dtobin@wvschools.ca  are our main contacts for the  show, so feel free to email them with any 
 questions you may have. More information to come over the next couple of weeks. 

 2024-25 MONTESSORI FEES 

 Our annual Montessori School Fees are now due. Payment may be made all at 
 once or over three installments through  SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 

 2024-25 SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

 Believe  it  or  not,  staff  are  well  into  the  process  of  thinking  about 
 and  planning  for  next  September.  Our  teachers  at  Eagle  Harbour 
 Montessori  School  are  pleased  to  once  again  offer  the  opportunity 
 to  purchase  quality  standardized  school  supplies  through  School 
 Start  for the 2024/2025 school year. 

 Supply  kits  are  now  available  to  order  by  phone,  email  or  online  and  will  be  delivered  directly  to  the 
 school in September. School Start is offering  early bird prize winning opportunities as an incentive. 

 SCHOOL FEES AND SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR 2024 - 2025 

mailto:ehardern@wvschools.ca
mailto:dtobin@wvschools.ca
https://www.kevclientsuccess.com/registration/index.html?d=West%20Vancouver%20Schools&u=westvancouver
https://schoolstart.ca/
https://schoolstart.ca/


 Please  click  here  ORDER  2024-25  SCHOOL  SUPPLY  KITS  to  order  supplies  for  next  year  -  and 
 scratch that off your ‘to do’ list! 

 DAILY HEALTH CHECK REMINDERS AND NOTICES 

 Parents are asked to do daily health checks of children before sending them to 
 school. As flu and cold season is upon us, we ask for your assistance to ensure 
 that your child is healthy and well enough to participate in normal school 
 activities. If your child is unwell, please report their absence by emailing Mrs. 
 Atkinson  aatkinson@wvschools.ca  or calling 604-981-1380.  Parents are also 

 reminded that communicable diseases should be reported to your classroom teacher or to the 
 school office. This would include lice, chicken pox, measles, etc. 

 EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI  PAC NEWS 

 That’s a Wrap for the PAC Meetings! 

 Hard to believe we’re nearing the end of the 
 school year! Please note we will  not  be 
 hosting our monthly meeting in June and will 
 resume our PAC meetings in September. 

 A very heartfelt  THANK YOU  to all the parents 
 who have contributed this year. We had 
 fantastic results supporting our school and our 
 community and we couldn’t do it without such 
 a wonderful group of parents and caregivers! 

 If you want to learn more about the PAC, 
 please do join us for our monthly meetings, held the second Tuesday of every month during the 
 school year from 8:45-10AM. 

 P.S.  We are still looking for a volunteer for the  After School Coordinator Role. Please email Andrea at 
 ehpac@wvschools.ca  if you are interested! 

 P.S.S  If you are interested in being a Class Parent for next year, please email Andrea at 
 ehpac@wvschools.ca 

https://schoolstart.ca/school/635
mailto:aatkinson@wvschools.ca
mailto:ehpac@wvschools.ca
mailto:ehpac@wvschools.ca


 EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI  PAC FUNDRAISERS 

 LITTLE KITCHEN ACADEMY 

 Little Kitchen Academy - Edgemont Village is delighted to support your school community as an 
 official fundraising partner. The LKA GiveBack 
 Program will donate $10 to your school every time a 
 student enrolls for a drop-in class, seasonal program 
 and/or camp. At booking, you must select your 
 school’s name from the drop-down menu for the 
 question "How did you find LKA?” to ensure your 
 school receives the donation. As a bonus for parents, use  codeSCHOOL2024  at check-out for a $50 
 discount applicable to any seasonal program, multi-pass or camp booking of 3 classes or more. 

 Little Kitchen Academy is the leading Montessori-inspired cooking academy for kids aged 3-18 
 providing a safe & empowering environment to learn practical life skills, confidence, independence, 
 and healthy eating habits to last a lifetime. Spring & Summer enrollment is ongoing! Click  HERE  to 
 register. 

 COMMUNITY NEWS AND OPPORTUNITIES 

 ELEVATE YOUR SUMMER WITH ULTIMATE  CAMPS! 

 Are your kids looking for the  "Ultimate"  way to stay  active 
 this summer? Elevate Ultimate is the leader in youth Ultimate 
 Frisbee and Disc Golf. We pride ourselves on teaching 
 students a variety of life skills such as conflict resolution and 
 teamwork through this self-refereed sport. 

 There is a Summer Camp near you, and we have a variety of 
 programs available for all skill levels. For more information 
 and to register to hold a spot for your child,  check  out their 
 programs here  , and to get $40.00 off, please use discount 
 code:  Welcome40 

https://littlekitchenacademy.com/locations/north-vancouver/?fbclid=IwAR22G6_gwz1CrDpbxK2u3oEyp59M4341YeJC4julP2CMG0xpUXnZv8A70-g
https://app.amilia.com/store/en/elevate-disc-sports/shop/programs/99013?subCategoryIds=5137105&subCategoryIds=5200745&subCategoryIds=5016783
https://app.amilia.com/store/en/elevate-disc-sports/shop/programs/99013?subCategoryIds=5137105&subCategoryIds=5200745&subCategoryIds=5016783


 WEST VANCOUVER BASKETBALL CLUBS SUMMER CAMPS 

 May is here which means the  WVBC  summer camps are  right around the 
 corner. This year, the WVBC will be offering 4 weeks of camps beginning 
 July 8 for players in Grades 2-10. 

 All camps will be held at West Van Secondary School and will be led by 
 former Canadian Men's National Team player and WVS Teacher/ 
 Basketball Academy Head Coach Greg Meldrum. 

 Many camps sold out last summer so don't wait too long to sign up. To 
 view the full schedule of camps and to register, please go to  http://www.wvbc.ca 

 ACTIVITIES AT WEST VANCOUVER COMMUNITY CENTRE & 
 GLENEAGLES COMMUNITY CENTRE 

 Spring Term General Recreation Programs have begun: 

 Important Dates:  Summer Camp Registration Opens May  1st  www.westvancouver.ca/camps 
 Other Summer program Registrations open on Wednesday, June 19th. 

 Browse all your recreation activities and programs here: 
 https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities 

 Are you new in West Vancouver? Come, discover and join us  :  www.westvancouver.ca/newcomers 

 Adult American Sign Language (NEW!), Beginner French, Indigenous 
 Arts & Culture, Science, Chess, etc  :  www.westvancouver.ca/learning 

 Music for Various Ages  : 
 http://www.westvancouver..ca/music]www.westvancouver..ca/music 

 Pro-D Day Camps (May 17):  Visit here 

http://www.wvbc.ca/
http://www.westvancouver.ca/camps
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities
http://www.westvancouver.ca/newcomers
http://www.westvancouver.ca/learning
http://www.westvancouver.ca/learning
http://www.westvancouver..ca/music]www.westvancouver..ca/music
http://www.westvancouver..ca/music]www.westvancouver..ca/music
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/programs-search-results?activity_type=programs&ages=6&activities=161&locations=53/52/16/23/43


 WEST VANCOUVER MEMORIAL LIBRARY APRIL/MAY 
 NEWSLETTER 

 The WVML Late April / May 2024  NEWSLETTER  ! for kids,  families and educators here!   We still have 
 lots going on, even with the weather taking a beautiful turn. 

 As always: everything is free, open to all and no library card is required. 

 CHRIS KENNEDY, WV SCHOOLS SUPERINTENDENT 

 Get  insight  into  the  thoughts  and  ideas  of  Chris  Kennedy,  Superintendent  of  the  West  Vancouver 
 School  District.  Read  his  latest  blogs  and  follow  him  on  Twitter  to  learn  more  from  the  CEO  of  WV 
 Schools in:  https://cultureofyes.ca/  or  https://twitter.com/chrkennedy 

 C  ONTACT  E  AGLE  H  ARBOUR  M  ONTESSORI 
 School Website:  Eagle Harbour Montessori 

 Phone:  604.981.1380 
 Email:  eagleharbour@wvschools.ca 

https://wvmlbc.patronpoint.com/email/preview/200
https://cultureofyes.ca/
https://twitter.com/chrkennedy
https://westvancouverschools.ca/eagleharbour-montessori/
mailto:eagleharbour@wvschools.ca

